
 

NEWS RELEASE 
North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Date:  July 20, 2011 

Contact: Jennifer Knight, Youth Services Librarian 

  (360) 417-8502, jknight@nols.org 

Attachment:   Picture 

 

Re:  Museum of Flight to present Flying Gizmo for Summer Reading 2011 

On Wednesday, July 27, the North Olympic Library System invites you to discover the science and history of 

flight with the Museum of Flight at the Sequim Middle School Cafeteria (301 W. Hendrickson) at 10:30 am and 

the Port Angeles Library at 2:00 pm. The Museum of Flight’s collection includes a flapping-winged bird, kites, 

parachutes, gliders, stomp rockets, and many others.  

 

The Museum of Flight’s appearances are presented in conjunction with One World, Many Stories, the North 

Olympic Library System’s annual Summer Reading program for young people of all ages, which runs through 

Saturday, August 6 at all four NOLS libraries: Port Angeles, Sequim, Clallam Bay and Forks.  Besides enjoying 

books and reading, participants will be eligible for prizes, including a grand prize. 

 

In Port Angeles, safety considerations limit attendance for these performances.  Arrive early to ensure a seat.  

Passes will be handed out in the library prior to the performance on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

This program is funded with support from the Friends of the Port Angeles and Sequim Libraries.  For more 

information about One World, Many Stories and other events for young people, contact the library at (360) 417-

8502, or email kids@nols.org.  The Port Angeles Main Library is located at 2210 S. Peabody in Port Angeles.  

The Sequim Branch Library is located at 630 N. Sequim Avenue in Sequim.  
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